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#exceptionaleveryday 

Reasons to be looking forward 

to 2020 at Camelot 

New Art teaching plans 

It has long been planned that our curriculum will be       
extended to ensure every Camelot pupil has the most   
exceptional provision available to them.  
 
Every day, our teachers achieve this in many subject      
areas, especially in English and Maths and now in           

addition to our additional Music, Computing and PE 
provision, we will be introducing additional Art lessons 
into the curriculum week.  
 
The school will be introducing the children to many       
famous artists such as below: 
    Yinka Shonibare    Sonia Boyce 

       Mona Hatoum    David Adjaye 

It looks like the children of Camelot School are in for      
another exceptional term of learning… in all areas 

Camelot School has 
been blessed to know 

 We say goodbye to our    
exceptional SENCo, Miss  

Oliver as she moves across 
London to another school 
closer to her new home. 

 
From January 2020, Miss 

Eastwood will lead this area 
alongside her other           

responsibilities as Deputy 
Headteacher 



 

 

Key Dates coming up 
 

Monday 6th January 2020—new term starts—8.45 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 20th January—Spring Term Parents Evening 
1.15 —6.45 p.m. + early closing at 12.45 p.m.  

 

Tuesday 28th January— 

the next exceptional Camelot celebration—all parents/
carers invited to Afternoon Tea with our special guest—2.45 p.m. 

 
Friday 14th February—Staff Training Day 

The first half term therefore ends on Thursday 13th February 
Spring Term Half Term Monday 17th—Friday 21st February 

Our Knights of the Term  

Our Autumn Term Knights 

Year 6   Syesha, Junior,  
    Mariam, Naod 
Year 5   Amaana, Shuhel,  
    Sebastian, Yusra 
Year 4   Haja, Kane,  
    Al-Amin, Joanna 
Year 3   Leila, Hollie,  
    Jarred, Javonte 
Year 2   Gibril, Nafisa 
Year 1   Aliyah, Majid,  
    Ibrahim, Peace 
Reception  Ayodeji, Saudatu 
 

Congratulations to all our Knights 
We think you are exceptional! 
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New After School Provision  

For 2020, before the school can relaunch a new after school provision, our After 
School Club will be run at our neighbouring school, St Francis School, accessed       

further along Bird in Bush Road. There will be a ‘Walking Bus’ (staff supervision of 
children to the club) that will take Camelot children both at 3.30 p.m. and after clubs 

finish at 4.15 p.m. as well as a reduced charging system to support parents/carers  
only requiring shorter hours provision. 

All contact details are on the flyer above  
The lead contact is Trevor who is contactable on 07740 292 379 

Additional charges for 2020 

Please note that the school will be required to implement new charges for 
the following from January 2020 as there is now no additional school  

funding to support these areas of school life: 
 

Breakfast club provision (from 7.45—8.45 a.m. every day)  - £4 a day 
After School clubs (from 3.30—4.15 p.m. across the week) - a charge of £2 a club 

will be charged (support available—please speak to Miss Lou)  


